
Dear  
 
Thank you for your email of 31 May 2013 where you requested information about 
training costs within the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Humberside. 
 
I can confirm that the information that you have requested is held by this office.  
Please find below our response to your questions as follows: 

1.            Details any training that the PCC is currently taking part in, or has received or is 

planning to receive in conjunction with their role including details of: a. Name or function of 

course b. Name of company/organisation/individual providing the training c. Cost d. Hours 

taken e. Whether training takes place at the OPCC or another location f. Whether training 

will take place as part of their working week or in their own time g. What if any of the above 

could be classed as ‘media training’ h. Details of the tendering process and how the OPCC 

ensured best value of money for the taxpayer 

The Police and Crime Commissioner has not undertaken any formal training courses 
(including media training) during his time in office and at this moment in time he does 
not have any training courses planned. 

2.            Details any training that the Deputy PCC/Assistant PCC(s) are currently taking part 

in, or has received or is planning to receive in conjunction with their role including details of: 

a. Name or function of course b. Name of company/organisation/individual providing the 

training c. Cost d. Hours taken e. Whether training takes place at the OPCC or another 

location f. Whether training will take place as part of their working week or in their own time 

g. What if any of the above could be classed as ‘media training’ h. Details of the tendering 

process and how the OPCC ensured best value of money for the taxpayer 

 The Deputy Police and Crime Commissioner has not undertaken any formal training 
courses (including media training) during his time in office and at this moment in time 
he does not have any training courses planned. 

3.            Details any training that any other member of Humberside OPCC Staff is currently 

taking part in, or has received or is planning to receive in conjunction with their role 

including details of: a. Name or function of course b. Name of 

company/organisation/individual providing the training c. Cost d. Hours taken e. Whether 

training takes place at the OPCC or another location f. Whether training will take place as 

part of their working week or in their own time g. What if any of the above could be classed 

as ‘media training’ h. Details of the tendering process and how the OPCC ensured best value 

of money for the taxpayer 

Please find below a table which shows the training courses that have been 
undertaken since November 2012/are being planned to be undertaken for staff within 
the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside: 

Date Title Provider Cost  Hours  Location 
18.04.13 Intermediate 

Access 
K2 Training 
Services Ltd 

£175.00 
 

6 The Deep, 
Hull 

01.05.13 / 
02.05.13 

Advanced 
Access 

K2 Training 
Services Ltd 

£300.00 
 

12 The Deep, 
Hull 

24.09.13 / 
25.09.13 

Effective 
Contract 
Management 
 

Chartered 
Institute of 
Purchasing & 
Supply 

£715.00 14 Radisson 
Hotel, 
Birmingham 



 None of the above courses could be classed as media training.  All have taken 
place during the normal working day.  Due to the value of the courses, no tendering 
process was undertaken. 

I hope you find this information helpful.  If you think that we have not supplied 
information in accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of 
access then you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for an 
internal review should be addressed to: 

Kevin Sharp 
Chief Executive 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 
Pacific Exchange 
40 High Street 
Hull 
HU1  1PS 
 
Telephone:  01482 220787 
Fax:  01482 220794 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 15 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Louise Johnson 
 

-------------------------------------------  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


